
Dear Dr. [Researcher's Last Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am [Your Position] at [Your 

Institution]. We are currently in the process of organizing a series of guest talks aimed at 

enhancing knowledge and stimulating discussion in the field of [Relevant Field]. 

We would be honored if you would consider delivering a talk on [Proposed Topic] at our 

institution. Your expertise in [Research Area] is highly regarded, and we believe that our 

students and faculty would greatly benefit from your insights. 

The talk is tentatively scheduled for [Proposed Date(s)], and we would be happy to 

accommodate your schedule as best as we can. We would also be glad to cover any travel 

expenses and offer an honorarium for your participation. 

We sincerely hope you can accept our invitation. Please let us know your availability, and feel 

free to suggest any topics you might find interesting to present. 

Thank you for considering our invitation. We look forward to the possibility of welcoming you 

to [Your Institution]. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Institution]  

[Your Email]  

[Your Phone Number] 


